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11 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Invitation to Yondr Information Evening Wednesday, 16 July  5:00pm to 5:30pm 
 
 
We would like to invite you to a short but informative session about the use of Yondr systems 
in our school. This will take place on Wednesday from 5:00pm to 6:00pm. 
 
The session will explain how Yondr pouches are used to support a focused and distraction-
free learning environment by limiting mobile phone use during the school day. We will outline 
how the system works, why we are using it, and how it benefits students' wellbeing, 
concentration, and social interaction. 
 
In order to help us prepare informative answers to any queries, we kindly ask that you submit 
any questions in advance. This will allow us to create a helpful FAQ to share at the event. 
Please submit your questions via this link by Monday 14 July at 12:00pm. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to see the pouches in person and ask any remaining 
questions during the session. 
 
We hope you can join us and look forward to working together to ensure the best possible 
outcomes for your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss R Sandham 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/iKPq0bgCGN

